
Timely intervention 

Yubraj Chaudhary from  Ratuwamai-1,
was born on 20th Kartik 2079 B.S. at
Ratuwamai Nagar Hospital. The next
day, during a home visit, Mrs. Parvati
Sardar, an A.N.M from Kalyanpur
health post, discovered Yubraj had
bilateral club foot. She quickly
informed the Palika Coordinator, and
a Community-Based Rehabilitation
Facilitator (CBRF), visited the family to
counsel them about treatment.
On 1st Mangsir, with support from the
Disability Prevention and
Rehabilitation Program (DPRP), Yubraj
was sent to HRDC Hospital in Itahari,
where plastering was done on both
feet. After four follow-up visits, he was
referred to HRDC in Lahan for a minor
operation. Following his recovery,
Yubraj received special shoes to aid
his treatment.

Yubraj then started wearing his special shoes and started steadily
recovering. His mother is deeply thankful to DPRP, CBRFs, and the
Palika for their support in ensuring her son received the necessary
care.


